
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 2, 2016 
 
 
Dear 85th Street Property Owner 
 
85th Street from Washington Street to Greenfield Avenue is scheduled for reconstruction in 2016.  You 
may be aware that a petition was circulated along 85th Street for “mountable” curb (See Below).  The 
City’s standard curb is 6 inches high with a vertical face.  The “mountable” curb, because of the beveled 
curb face, would make parking cars during the State Fair easier. 
 
The Engineering Division was directed to take 
alternate bids for the “mountable” curb vs. the 
standard curb to determine if there was a difference 
in costs.  The bids submitted by the lowest 
responsible contractor revealed a bid price of $15 per 
lineal foot for the City’s standard curb and $16 per 
lineal foot for the “mountable” curb. 
 
The Board of Public Works directed staff to mail out 
a waiver form, which is enclosed, which would grant 
the City legal authority to add the additional cost of 
the “mountable curb” to the special assessment 
already mailed out.  Your additional cost, if you 
agree to sign the waiver and mail back in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope is shown on the 
waiver form. 
 
The Board of Public Works wants to review the results of the mailing at their next meeting on Tuesday, 
March 15, 2016.  Therefore, if you agree with the additional cost, please return your waiver in the self-
addressed, stamped envelope to me by Friday, March 11th.  Any waivers received after that date may not 
be counted. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.   
 
Sincerely,           
 
 
 
Michael G. Lewis 
Director of Public Works 

  


